
 

 
 

• Neighbourhood Plan Team  
 

•  Car parking in the Centre of the Village 

 
 

•  Over the last couple of years we have been developing the Earls Colne Neighbourhood Plan 
and have discussed a whole range of issues with local residents. One of the issues most often 
raised by you is the lack of car parking in the village centre. We have been considering many 
different options but one of the most obvious would be to increase the size of the public car 
park off Queens Road. We would like to know how you feel about this so please take the time 
to vote “yes” or “no” to the following question so that we can get some idea of how you feel 
about this: 

•  Should we look for an alternative site for the allotments so that we can then make the public 
car park larger. Good idea or not? 

  

Voting Yes: 120 No: 897 

 

FROM THIS RESULT THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN TEAM ARE ABLE TO FEED BACK INTO THE 
PLAN THAT THIS WOULD NOT BE A POPULAR FIX FOR THE ISSUE WITH RESIDENTS AND TIME 
SHOULD BE TAKEN TO FIND ANOTHER OPTION. 


